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Email:  
 
 
Dear  
 
OFFICIAL INFORMATION ACT REQUEST – EARLY CHILDHOOD REVIEW REPORTS CONFIRMED 2018 
 

I refer to your email dated 4 March 2019 to the Education Review Office requesting how many 
review reports of early childhood education service were confirmed last year in 2018 has been 
referred to me as a request under the Official Information Act 1982. 

 

I am advised that ERO completed 1,321 early childhood education service reviews in 2018. 

 

Yours sincerely  

 

 
Acting Deputy Chief Executive Corporate Services 
Education Review Office | Te Tari Arotake Mātauranga 
National Office  
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